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LONDON BOROUGH OF RICHMOND UPON THAMES 
 

13th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  

 
YEAR 5 – ISLE OF WIGHT RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL JOURNEY  

Monday 28th  April to Friday 2nd May 2025 

 
We are all looking forward to our upcoming Isle of Wight trip. Please see below for further information:  
 
Dates 
Trip 1: Attenborough, half of Coco and Temple Grandin  
Monday 28th April – Wednesday 30th April 
 
Trip 2: Chama, half of Coco and Hawking  

Wednesday 30th April – Friday 2nd May 
 
If your child is in Coco class, they have been told which trip they will attend. Any questions, please speak 
to Miss Williams. 
 
Meeting 
The Year 5 team will be holding a Parent/Carer information meeting on Wednesday 26th March at 
3:40pm in the Junior Hall. Please attend for further information about drop off and pick up times, activities 
and an opportunity to ask questions.  
 
Reminders 
Find attached the medical form. Please ensure all medication and medical forms are returned to the office 
by Friday 7th March. A reminder too that all outstanding balances must be paid by Friday 28th February 
2025.  
 
Postcards 

One of our activities will be writing postcards home, so please send in to school a first class stamp for the 
postcard and the address that you would like the postcard sent to. We will also have the opportunity to go 
shopping and ask you to provide £5 spending money which we will distribute on the day. 
 
Packing List 
Please find attached a packing list. 
 
Actions Going Forward 
Please ensure you have: 
 completed and returned the medical form (and any medication if required) 
 given the office a first class stamp for a postcard with the required address 
 given the office £5 pocket money in a named envelope 
 paid the remaining balance 

 
We are all really looking forward to our trip! 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss Williams and the Year 5 team 
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